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Rupture Event

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Docket Nos.: STN 50-482 and STN 50-483

Reference: NRC letter (B. Youngblood) to Union Electric Company and
Kansas Gas and Electric Company, dated June 12, 1984:
Request for Additional Information - Steam Generator
Tube Rupture Event

Dear Mr. Denton:

The referenced letter requested that additional information be provided
by September 13, 1984 to support the NRC staff review of the Steam

CallawayGenerator Tube Rupture (SGTR) event for the SNUPPS plants -

Plant Unit No.1 and Wolf Creek Generating Station Unit No.1.

In order to coordinate SNUPPS activities with other industry SGTR event
evaluation efforts, the SNUPPS Utilities are planning to respond to the
referenced request for additional information by November 30, 1984. In

- addition, the SNUPPS Utilities request that a meeting be scheduled in
the latter part of October,1984 to permit a discussion of the SNUPPS
SGTR evaluation with NRC staff reviewers. This review schedule has been
discussed with the NRC project managers for the SNUPPS plants.

Very ruly yours,
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